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RECEIVED SEP 2 9 2008
Mr. Will Ferroggiaro
Director, Freedom of Information Project
The National Security Archive
The George Washington University
Gelman Library, Suite 701
2130 H Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20037

Dear Mr. Ferroggiaro:

This is in response to your January 31, 2003, Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request
for copies of the Department of Health and Human Service’s ten oldest open or pending
Freedom of Information Act requests currently being processed or held pending.

Enclosed are copies of the requested documents.

Please note that several of these requests are for copies of Office of the Inspector General
“Fraud Alerts.” These alerts are available on the OIG website. Therefore, the requests
may have been “answered,” even though they show as still open on the FOIA case log.

Sincerely yours,

Rosario Cirrincione
Director '
FOI/Privacy Acts Division
Office of Public Affairs

Enclosures




